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November 4, 2019


Ms. Barcy F. McNeal
Secretary of the PUCO and Director, Office of Administration
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793


Re:	Case Nos. 89-8005-GA-TRF and 19-0120-GA-UNC


Dear Ms. McNeal:

Attached is Vectren’s September 26, 2019 filing for Standard Choice Offer Rider (Sheet No. 44) and the Energy Conversion Factor (Sheet No. 47) effective October 1, 2019.  These updates were timely filed and made available in the correct docket, Case No. 89-8005-GA-TRF.  Concurrently on that date, the updates were inadvertently filed in Case No. 19-0220-GA-UNC (Exit Transition Cost Rider Case).  Herein Vectren refiles the October 2019 updates for the SCO and ECF in the correct Case No. 19-0120-GA-UNC.


Sincerely,




J. Waylon Ramming
Senior Analyst, Regulatory and Rates
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